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Happy Friday Deerfield! What an interesting week this ended up being. 
Thank you to everyone for being so flexible as last minute decisions had to 
be made. If there is anything that 2020 has taught all of us, it’s how to be 
flexible! We look forward to returning to campus on Monday for our final 
two weeks before the holiday break.  
 
Report Cards:​ Your student’s report card is now available for viewing on 
the parent portal. Parents can log on to their portal account at 
https://my.iusd.org​ and go to Grades > Standards Based Report Cards. 
For further assistance, ​click here​ for a guide on how to access report cards.  
 

School Text Messages​ - Opt in to Deerfield School and District Text 
messages to receive important information!  Text “Y”, from your mobile 
device, to 67587 and follow the prompts.  If you want to receive texts on 
multiple devices, each device number must complete the Opt-In process. 
You will receive a text message similar to this:​ You are registered 4 
SchoolMessenger notifications. Reply STOP to cancel, HELP for help. 
Msg&data rates may apply.  

 
School Photos are Here​: For families of traditional and hybrid students 
who ordered school photos, the orders will be distributed in class next 
week. For​ IVA families​, photo orders will be available for pick-up in the 
office Dec. 7-16 from 8 a.m. - 3 p.m. No appointment is required.  
 

https://my.iusd.org/
https://my.iusd.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Hd1g8JIbBRBkEmM66WgJTT_A5KY5QfmJQkXWr3n1vvI/edit


Lost and Found​: Be sure to have your student check out our lost and 
found cart for any misplaced sweatshirts or water bottles. The lost and 
found is available during school hours by the cafeteria. Items not picked up 
by Dec. 18 will be donated.  
 
PTA Updates: 

Reflections Winners at District Level ​- Congratulations to our 20-21 
Reflections Winners who placed 1-2-3 at the Irvine District Level.  What an 
amazing accomplishment!  Falcons, let’s give them a virtual round of 
applause and make sure to congratulate them in class.  

● Siaansh Bhadauria, 2nd Grade, Mrs. Browning, Literature 1st Place. 
Siaansh is moving on to the Fourth District for further judging! 

● Ariel Chen, 3rd grade, Mrs. Kormos, Photography, 2nd Place 
● Kendra Elavarasu, TK, Ms. Herman, Dance, 3rd Place 
● Siddhant Bhattacharjee, 4th grade, Mrs. Larson, Literature, 3rd Place 

PTA Scholastic Book Fair - ​Have you checked out the Scholastic Book 
Fair yet? It’s not too late. Now through December 11th, explore new 
releases, favorite characters and best sellers with your kids!  Orders ship 
direct to your home.  Shop now at 
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/deerfield2016​.  Remembers, every dollar you 
spend, Scholastic will give back 25% in rewards to Deerfield.  

FREE Holiday Gift - ​The PTA has a holiday gift for YOU - students and 
staff - because we think you’re pretty special.  In order to delivery the gifts 
in time for the holidays, ​we really need volunteers to help package 
and/or give them away​!  Please click on the ​Sign-up Genius​ for more 
details and to grab your volunteer spot. 

Spirit Wear!​  Our final round of spirit wear was delivered this past week! 
Thank you to Hiral Dedhia, our spirit wear chair and VP of Fundraising, for 
organizing such a successful event and making sure we are united in 
Deerfield pride. 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/deerfield2016
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0C4CA9AE2DA5FB6-need

